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ADL/CPO13/INV
05 September 2013
To:  
MSA licensed Child Protection Officers
MSA Regional Committee members
Dear Colleagues,

Club Child Protection Officer Seminars 2013
A series of MSA Club Child Protection Officer Seminars have been arranged for later this year and consequently we are pleased to extend to you an invitation to attend.  These training seminars are targeted specifically at Club Child Protection Officers who are currently MSA licenced, anyone who has previously held that licence and are still performing in that role, and any others who intend to apply for this appointment in the next twelve months.  Regional Associations may also nominate up to two additional representatives per venue.

These evening seminars assemble at 6.45pm for a 7pm prompt start.  The evening’s proceedings are scheduled to finish before 10pm.  With the support of the British Motor Sports Training Trust, we are able to offer mileage allowance for your travel to and from the venues at the rate of 36p per mile and claim forms will be available at each venue.  Please note that we are unable to extend this to cover any accommodation costs.  For those whose attendance may involve a sea crossing, travel allowance will be assessed on an individual basis.
The dates and locations of the venues are as follows:
Day/Date



Location
Tuesday 8th October


Metropole Hotel, Llandrindod Wells
Wednesday 9th October

Marriott Hotel, Huntingdon

Thursday 10th October


Holiday Inn, Birmingham Airport
Wednesday 30th October

Holiday Inn, Haydock Park

Thursday 31st October


Holiday Inn, Garforth, Nr Leeds

Tuesday 5th November


Holiday Inn, Basingstoke

Wednesday 6th November

Buckerall Lodge Hotel, Exeter

Thursday 7th November

Aztec Hotel, Bradley Stoke, Nr Bristol
Thursday 14th November

Moorings Hotel, Motherwell
 (Location maps for your selected venue will be sent out with joining instructions – see below)

It is to be noted that places are limited at all the Seminars. 
Child protection is an emotive issue.  If anyone foresees any problems regarding this subject during their attendance they are requested to contact the MSA in advance of the course.
To attend a seminar please return the enclosed reply slip duly completed to Motor Sports House as soon as possible , or e-mail as an attachment to alan.page.consultant@msauk.org as soon as possible, and ideally to arrive at least two weeks ahead of the date of the seminar you intend to attend.  It is important that attendees do not turn up on the evening without prior notification.  Acknowledgement of receipt of your reply slip to include joining instructions for your selected venue will be sent out by e-mail (where notified) or otherwise by post to your last recorded address.
Thank you for your continued support and assistance.  

Yours sincerely, 
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ALLAN DEAN-LEWIS   M.B.E.

Director of Training and Education
CLUB CHILD PROTECTION OFFICER SEMINARS  -  REPLY SLIP

To:    
Alan Page
Motor Sports Association UK, Riverside Park, Colnbrook, Berks  SL3  0HG

Name:  (please print)……………………………………………………………………..

MSA Officials Licence i.d. number  …………..................

Telephone number (daytime/mobile) – in event of query ………………………………
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E-mail  

(
I will be attending at : (please tick as appropriate)

Tuesday 8th October


Metropole Hotel, Llandrindod Wells

Wednesday 9th October

Marriott Hotel, Huntingdon




Thursday 10th October


Holiday Inn, Birmingham Airport

Wednesday 30th October

Holiday Inn, Haydock Park


Thursday 31st October


Holiday Inn, Garforth, Nr Leeds

Tuesday 5th November


Holiday Inn, Basingstoke

Wednesday 6th November

Buckerall Lodge Hotel, Exeter

Thursday 7th November

Aztec Hotel, Bradley Stoke, Nr Bristol

Thursday 14th November

Moorings Hotel, Motherwell 

(
I regret that I am unable to attend.
Please return this reply slip, duly completed, as soon as possible, and to arrive at least two weeks ahead of the date of the seminar you intend to attend.  It may also be e-mailed as an attachment to
alan.page.consultant@msauk.org
Thank you for your assistance.









